
From: Kate Thomson  

Sent: Thursday, 12 May 2016 5:04 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Estha van der Linden; Karen Van Gorp; Jacki Baulch; Leigh Svendsen; Katie Biddlestone; 
Sharlene Wellard; 'Chris Macheras' 

Subject: RE: AM2014/209 - 4 Yearly Review of the Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 [ABLAW-

ImanageDocs.FID136010] 

 
Dear Associate 

 

We refer to Ms Light’s correspondence below. 

 

On behalf of NSWBC and ABI, we also respectfully request an extension of time for the 

filing of submissions in relation to this matter. 

 

If the President is inclined to grant the extension sought on behalf of the Pharmacy Guild 

we respectfully request we be granted a similar extension for the filing of submissions on 

behalf of our clients. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Kate Thomson 
Lawyer 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
Suite 402, Level 4 
Watt Street, Commercial Centre 
Corner King and Watt Streets Newcastle NSW 2300 

Tel: +612 4989 1003 | Mob: 0447 189 469 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 
Web: www.ablawyers.com.au 
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